January 5, 2011

It is Nobleton Skating Clubs policy that ‘Hoodies’ are inappropriate skating attire
to be worn during skating sessions as it poses a danger to the skater. Effective
immediately skaters will no longer be permitted to wear ‘hoodies’ at anytime
during skating sessions.

Any skater found to be wearing a ‘hoodie’ will be asked to leave the ice surface if
they refuse to remove the garment.

We thank you for your cooperation,

NSC Board of Directors

*Hoodies = Sweatshirts with hoods



